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o Please support this bill that will ensure stability for the ongoing work of the 

SANE/SAE Coordinating Council’s work, to support interdisciplinary trauma-informed 

and expert sexual assault response across the state. 

o This bill is especially important in rural areas - without this work, victims of 

sexual assault often must drive hundreds of miles to reach qualified care.  

o We’d like to see this bill be passed with a commitment to ongoing, stable 

funding as SANE work will continue to need support past this fiscal year. 

 

Thank you! 


